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natasha@sblafco.org

From: Susan Shields <shields3033@netscape.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 5:00 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Postpone decision re expanding SOI of Lompoc

Regarding the proposal to to expand the SOI of the City of Lompoc to include 137 acres of prime 
farmland adjacent to Bailey Avenue, a first step towards the future development of nearly 2700 
houses. Agricultural land is vital to the economy of Lompoc and the County and I believe you should 
postpone this decision until the city's February 2, 2023 meeting in order to provide the public with a meaningful 
opportunity to participate in the process. Furthermore, if LAFCO does proceed with the hearing, it should deny the 
City’s proposal and prevent the conversion of important agricultural lands. 
 
Susan Shields 
3033 Calle Rosales, SB 93105 


